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EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

PUBLIC ADVISORY NO. 001/ 2018 - ATN
Whereabouts of Ms. Rahima Kamad Abdulkadir

The Philippine Embassy in Kuwait is appealing for help to all Filipinos in
Kuwait in ascertaining the whereabouts and contact details of Ms. Rahima Kamad
Abdulkadir, born on 23 November 1987 in Pagalungan, Maguindanao, whose
photograph is shown above.

Based on information received from the foreign recruitment agency, Ms.
Abdulkadir arrived in Kuwait as a domestic worker on 03 June 2011 and a report of
absconding was filed by her employer on 01 April 2012. The last communication she
made with her family was in 2015.

The Philippine Embassy in Kuwait would highly appreciate receiving any
information that may lead to locate the whereabouts of Ms. Abdulkadir. The
information may be conveyed through the following:

Email address: kuwait. pe@dfa.gov.ph
Senior ATN Officer mobile number: 51611579

Block 6, Nouman Bin Basher Street, Villa 153, Faiha
P.O.Box : 26288 Safat 13123, Kuwait



